
 

 
 

Meeting - The April Meeting was held on the 19th of April with 17 members present.  
 
Next Meeting – 21 May at the Flying Field 7:00pm.  
 
Membership – Currently at 38 paid members.  
 
Treasury Report – Balance Forward $3,595.92, Total Income $2,415.00, Total Expenses 
$2,526.32, Ending Balance $3,399.60. 
 
Field Rolling – We will be getting a roller shortly and will be looking for volunteers. 
 
Mowers – Roy and Dave are doing a great job with the mowers and just rebuilt one of the mower 
decks. Thanks to his continuing efforts we have the equipment ready for our mowing needs.  
 
Gas for mowers – We are currently looking into keeping the Gas Cans filled in the shed for the 
mowers. Dave is looking into it and he's close to the field. 
 
Fun Fly's – 28 June 25 with a rain date of 29 June 25. September date is to be determined. 
 
Club Merchandise – The Club Hats are still Available. Contact Bob Wingert for pricing and 
availability.  
 
Club Officers – We held the Club Officer elections, and we had several Club Members step up 
and are now new Officers for the Club. Here is a list of current Club Officers. 
 
President:            Dereck Sanderson 
Vice President:    Brian Yenser 
Secretary:            Robert Wingert 
Treasurer:            Dave Blum 
Safety Officer:    John Smurthwaite 
 
Mower Shed – There was discussion on moving the shed to another designated location. There is 
concern over the stability of the corn crib where it's currently located. This is now a greater 
priority. We are currently working on a viable solution to moving it. 
  
Sincerely  
Bob Wingert 
Club Secretary 


